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TERM 1: WEEK 3                               FEBRUARY 2021 

IGCSE SUPER STARS

https://www.instagram.com/st_charles_college/
https://twitter.com/Saints_Sport
https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2KTlaExiBOcdUM3tlWmqTw


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With the ceremony being hosted online, it was left up to the award winners, keynote speakers and 

musical interludes to light up the Chapel and bring some much-needed ambiance to the occasion.  

We were not let down. Those in attendance were attentive and congratulated one another with respect 

and enthusiasm. The readers spoke with verve and courage, and their words were heartfelt.  

We look forward to having a full Chapel next year to celebrate the academic success of the Middle 

School and hope to see you there. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved in the event for making it possible.   

It was a wonderful team effort that came together beautifully.  

– Mr Murray Cole-Edwardes (Head of Middle School) 

M I D D L E  S C H O O L  

This week our Middle School 

celebrated its academic 

achievements from the 2020 

final examinations.  

It was a fitting ceremony that boasted some of the College’s best ever results in our illustrious heritage. 

 

 



Delalle 136/1 in 12 overs 

Matthew Gerber 67* not out 

Marcel Wellmann 64* not out 

Smith 114/2 in 12 overs 

Cian Fortmann 70 

Kwanele Nqayi 32 

Delalle House won by 22 runs. 

 

Conway 139/5 in 13 overs 

Jason Muirhead 32 

Ross McBey 30 

Leighton Sclanders 27 

Calvin Freese 4/30 

Delalle 111/6 in 13 overs 

Panashe Taruvinga 33 

Mikael Buckley 4/17 

Conway House won by 28 runs. 

 

*Catch of the Comp: 

Jason Muirhead aka Ben Stokes - 

the boundary gymnast 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inter House 

Did you know that all our 

Inter House results and 

league tables can be found 

on the SOCS website? 

Click on the link below to be 

directed to the Inter House 

tab on the website. 

It has been excellent to see the Inter-House 

competitions taking place on the courts, in the pool 

and on the cricket fields. Well done to all the boys who 

have got involved in the action and locked horns with 

their peers. There is a change at the top of the table 

with Delalle leading the basketball and coming out on 

top, overall, in cricket. Congratulations to our first 

winning finalists, Delalle for claiming Junior cricket 

honours and Conway for blowing away their 

opposition in the Senior final on The Oval yesterday 

with some explosive batting. The highlights from our 

cricket finals were as follows: 

- Mr Rowan Irons (Director of Sport) 

1st DELALLE - 670 

2nd CONWAY - 510 

3rd SMITH - 500   

4TH O’MEARA - 480 

 

https://sport.scc.za.com/HouseSport.asp?Id=27792


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our first artwork of the week for 2021 goes to Grade 12 AS 

Art student from 2020, Duncan Schröder. These were his final 

art pieces for his coursework and externally set assignment / 

exam. He produced two outstanding lino prints and achieved 

a very good mark. The first one ‘Rituals’, looking at the SCC 

dining hall and the ritual of eating; and the second one is of 

commemorative objects. Fine details are very difficult to 

achieve in a lino print, and as a first-time printmaker he has 

managed to do this very well. – Ms Mary-Ann Hartley 

 

Competition Congratulations to our Senior Marimba band, who 

recently received certificates for participating in the 

International Steelpan and Marimba Competition. 

Artwork 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Art 
 

Our Grade 4 boys have 

been learning all about 

body systems and the 

skeleton in Biology.  

We have had loads of fun 

learning all about its 

function and drawing our 

own skeletons. 

– Mrs Philippa Nipper 

Biology  

’

Take a look at some of  

the wonderful pieces of art our Grade 2 

boys have been working on this week! 

Proteas 

Proteas are sturdy, 

Found on other continents, 

King proteas look like crowns. 

Ethan Sliedrecht 

King 

Oldest family of flowering plants 

King proteas look like a crown 

Grow wild over the Cape mountains 

Trédyn Naidoo 

Proteas 

Cool fires help proteas 

King cones are a unique size 

Spectacular flowers.  

Okuhle Lugongolo 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

’  
Mini-Series! 

L I G H T S !  C A M E R A !  A C T I O N !  

Have you seen our video online? 

Click on the image below to look 

at what we are up to! 

’

Video  

Each year our choir makes a  

surprise visit to St John’s D.S.G. to  

serenade the girls for Valentine’s Day. 

This year, due of COVID regulations, 

we had to get creative and opted for a 

‘virtual Happy Valentine’s Day’ 

featuring some of our Senior Primary 

and Senior School boys. 

Classroom 

https://fb.watch/3BXn15XoBi/
https://fb.watch/3IMllU25b4/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

…
Connecting 

We would love to help connect your business with the greater St Charles College community.  

In order to facilitate this, we would really appreciate the following details pertaining to your business: 

 

Company Logo (jpeg/pdf), Company Name, Website (URL) and Company Tag Line / Motto 
 

We have created a page on the St Charles College website where SCC Families are able to promote their businesses 

as well as support other families associated to our College. There is no cost associated to this networking 

opportunity. Now is the time for us to support the ones closest to us, so please make use of our family network. 

 

 

Have you visited the 'Friends of the College' tab on our website?  

Click on the image alongside to be directed to the page. 

Last year our Principal, Mr van Blerk, wrote a blog post titled "Keep this 

Village Alive" (you can read it here - 

https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/.../keep-this-village.../).  

In this article, we invited our SCC Families to share their business 

information with us so that we could promote their businesses as well  

as encourage the support of other families associated to our College. 

https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/friends-of-the-college/
mailto:saintsfriends@scc.co.za
https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/from-the-principals-desk/keep-this-village-alive/?fbclid=IwAR1zbXgrsgKduWwDcX6GASlPzh3JDN9EaBqhKn5LW79bGqnaVZUbj00la3o


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


